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Hainford Newsletter 

Harvest Festival 
 

 
 After a two year hiatus it was fantastic to be able to celebrate a Harvest Festival altogether in the church.  
Well done to Mrs Watts and  Mrs Allison and the children, especially those new to our school, for such a 
successfully event. Thank you to everyone for the generous donations of food. These will be distributed 
to Norwich Night Shelter by Reverend Engelsen.  
 
Thank You from Kate 

On Sunday 2nd October I completed the London Marathon, running for Prostate Cancer UK, in 4 hours, 
26 mins and 45 seconds! I wanted to say a HUGE ‘thank you’ to everyone in your school for supporting 
me on my marathon journey. Your donations, messages, support and encouragement have meant the 
world to me. Knowing I had the children, staff and parents all supporting me, spurred me on and gave 
me the strength to keep going when it got hard. 
As a Federation of Schools we have raised £967.91 which is absolutely amazing! Thank you so much. I 
am overwhelmed by how much money we have raised for a charity that is so important to me and my 
family.  
 
 

Hainford VC Primary School 
Hope, Compassion & Responsibility 
Newton Road 
Hainford 
Norwich   
NR10 3BQ 
Head of School: Mr Paul Cross 
Telephone: 01603 898359 
Email: office@hainford.norfolk.sch.uk 

Web: www.harnserfed.co.uk 
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Individually your school has raised £253 Thank you for your incredible support and generositI loved 
every moment running the London Marathon. London was beautiful, the crowds were amazing and I 
had the best support crew with me on the day. Here are some pictures!  

 
 

 
Let’s Celebrate! 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

October  
7th 

Star Award Winners Values Award 
Thankfulness & Core Values 

Class 1 Jackson - His ‘can do’ attitude in 
maths and literacy 

 

Aaliyah - Expressing gratitude to her 
peers and adults 

 

Class 2 Polly - Fantastic attitude towards 
her learning 

 

Jack - For being a good role model 
 

Class 3 
 

George W - Modelling good 
behaviour 

 

Thomas – for showing Compassion and 
Responsibility when supporting a friend 
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Alterations/Updates in blue 

 
 

October 
14th NPSAA cross country season race 1 – Sprowston Junior School 
29th Yr6 Height and Weight checks 

 
Half-Term: Monday 24th to Friday 28th October 

 
31st First day back in school after the half-term break 
 

November 
1st Rearranged individual and sibling photographs 
4th Bikeability training for yr3&4 
WB 7th – Assertive Mentoring Meetings (dates to confirmed) 

 
Thank you for all of your support 

 


